Freshman music education major Sarah Flores gains tips about the French horn from Jon Hurrell of the nationally acclaimed Synergy Brass Quintet yesterday in Ayers Recital Hall.  Synergy Brass was at TLU presenting the master class and concert following their appearance at the Texas Music Educators Association meeting in San Antonio. 
News

The globe-trotting movie thriller "Jumper" was number one at the box office last weekend taking in $27.2 million.  The film, starring Hayden Christensen and Samuel L. Jackson, is the tale of a man who can teleport himself instantly to any spot on the planet.  It is based on the book Jumper, the classic science fiction novel written by Steven Gould, brother of TLU’s own Mitch Gould, computer programmer/analyst. Steven Gould is the author of several novels and short stories and is the recipient of the Hal Clement Young Adult Award for Science Fiction. Steve lives in New Mexico with his wife, writer Laura J. Mixon, and their two daughters.  
Hellos and good-byes
Dora Luna has retired from TLU, effective Feb. 15.  Two part-time police officers have resigned:  Charles Bode, effective Feb. 8 and Martin Phelan, effective Feb. 11.

Miscellaneous

Fitness Center: Winners of the weekly drawing for Reach Your Peak Week Four are:

· Faculty/Staff: Theresa Collins and Cathy Anderson

· Students: Brittany Rangel, Aimee Donner, Dominic Hernandez, and Andrew Gaines

Please come by the fitness center and pick up your prizes.

